
To meet GTU faculty, alumni/ae, and students  at the Annual Meetings of the  

American Academy of Religion and the Society of Biblical Literature 

 

This is a unique opportunity for you to meet faculty and speak with them about the doctoral  

program at the GTU.  Let us know if you can join us, and we’ll set up for you to meet people. 

Join us for the GTU  Reception at AAR/SBL 

Saturday, November 23, 7:00pm to 11:00pm 

Maryland Ballroom, Salon F at the Renaissance Harborplace  

202 E Pratt St, Baltimore, MD 21202 

RSVP:  GTU Admissions Office, gtuadm@gtu.edu, 800.826.4488 or 510.649.2460 

For information about AAR see www.aarweb.org; for SBL see www.sbl-site.org 

http://www.aarweb.org
http://www.sbl-site.org

